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Clarification Announcement  
 
 
Reference is made to the announcement issued by Solartech International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 2 July 2010.   
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company wishes to clarify that the Board has noted the 
unusual decrease in the price and increase in trading volume of the shares of the Company today (the 
“Shares”) and wishes to re-state that the Board is not aware of any reasons for such movements. 
 
This announcement is made by the order of the Board of the Company, the directors of which 
individually and jointly accept responsibility for the accuracy of this statement. 
 
 

By Order of the Board          
Chau Lai Him              

                                               Chairman and Managing Director 
 
Hong Kong, 2 July 2010 
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